
Randolph Forest Commission 

June 6, 2022 

(Special Meeting) 

 

Members Present: John Scarinza, Laura Brockett, Mark Kelley (by 

video) 

Alternates Present: David Willcox 

 The chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00 and asked David 

to sit for Walter. He noted that the sole purpose of this special meeting 

was to decide which of the bridge installation bids to accept. Five 

companies took part in the site viewing, but only two submitted bids. Of 

these, the lowest bid was submitted by Albert Cloutier, LLC of North 

Stratford, NH.  

 The Commission members considered both of the submitted bids. 

In the end they were satisfied that Cloutier’s bid of $110,000 for 

installation of the four bridges on the Pond of Safety Road was well 

grounded and reasonable. Laura made a motion to accept it. Her motion 

was seconded by Mark, and all members agreed. 

 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by 

general consent at 7:28. 

 

       Respectfully submitted 

 

                  David Willcox   

             Acting Secretary 

 

Posted at Town Hall June 8, 2022 


